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Hello Rose- Anne

Juan Duriavig <Juan.Duriavig@transgrid.com.au>
Thursday, 16 March 2017 8:26 AM

Rose-Anne Hawkeswood

RE: Sunraysia Solar Farm Project (SSD 7680) - Exhibition

Apologies for the late reply. For comment purposes only, TransGrid is currently in agreement with in Maoneng
Australia, in understanding the special purpose vehicle/executing party for the project may be Sunraysia Solar Farm
Two. Maoneng have approached TransGrid to initiate the connection process and develop the connection process
that will lead to an a viable connection offer.

To date Maoneng Australia has been forthcoming with their requirements and both parties are maintain open and
frequent communications to ensure a smooth a process as possible. The recommended conditions of approval will
be in line with the current agreement TransGrid has with Maoneng Australia and will also be reflected in the

connection offer.

Should further information be required please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you
Juan



